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  Intended Retirement of Non -Executive Director  

 

Tassal Group Limited wishes to announce that  Mr. Trevor Gerber has indicated his intention to 
retire from the Board, with effect from close of this year’s Annual General  Meeting, currently  
scheduled for 28 October 2020.  

 

 “On behalf of all Board members,  I thank Trevor for all his support  and excellent contribution  
to the success of the Tassal Group and his valued role on the Board since 2012.” Mr. Allan 
McCallum, Chairman of the Tassal Group, said today. 

 

For all Media/analyst enquiries, please contact Mr. Allan McCallum on Phone: 0428174317. 

 

  Authorised by the Board. 
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